We currently have approximately five 6th grade cross country students who would like to be a
part of the cross country team. KHSAA recognizes 7th grade and up to run as a high school
team. The 6th grade students would need to run as a middle school team which we currently do
not have. We are asking to change the name of the HS Cross Country Coach on the salary
schedule to HS/MS Cross Country Coach with the same pay of $1,422. The current coach is not
seeking additional funds due to the high school and middle school meets typically being at the
same time and both teams being transferred on the same bus. We would change the financial
account also to be HS/MS Cross Country. Our goal is to ensure we are adhering to all liability
and Redbook measures. The HS will continue to maintain the account with obtaining initials of
the athletic directors and signature of the middle school principal on all financial documents.
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